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Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water
Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoin
counties.

1 message

Beverly Dix <bdalydix@aol.com> Mon, Nov 28, 2011 at 8:33 PM
Reply-To: Beverly Dix <bdalydix@aol. com>
To: nsepipefinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 28, 2011

Jason King

NV

Pear King,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50 (—g 2
billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate o=
Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over e
a huge area. R

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this
project.

It's important for me that the Great Basin water stays in the Great r-il.;
Basin.

Southern Nevada can do so much more to conserve water, and yet we are
not. For example, last week | read in the Las Vegas Review Journal

that two huge water park projects have been approved; one in Hendersen,
and one in the Summertin area. These are totally inappropriate in our
desert, and during this drought. As long as we continue to waste water

in this fashion, it does not make sense to endanger the Great Basin as

we squander our precious water in the South.

| urge you to deny the applications filed by the Southern Nevada Water
Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada.

Sincerely,
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